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Please be aware Fife Forum is currently unable to distribute the Privately Purchased Domestic & Support Services Information Booklet.  
We are currently in the process of reviewing this and hope to be able to offer an update in due course.  
In the meantime, we would advise people or other organisations when considering privately purchasing supports they ensure they seek to carry out any relevant checks which might include checking registrations, disclosures and reviews.  You should also consider utilising Fife Trusted Traders as the only official Trading Standards vetted trader scheme in Fife (backed by Fife Council and supported by Police Scotland) www.trustedtrader.scot/Fife/ 
Please note Fife Forum cannot recommend any privately purchased provisions and cannot facilitate personal arrangements for people to arrange these types of support.  We can only signpost to information which is publicly available.
Wayne Mathieson, CEO
5th August 2025
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